M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
November 12, 2020
RE:
BG-1 Application for ACE Renovations, BG #21-131
​For the board to approve the BG-1 Application for
ACE Renovations, BG #21-131.  The project
consists of renovations to the Boone County Alternative
Center for Education including part of the first floor
and entire second and third floors of the original 1930s
building and the 1957 addition.  This renovation would
be for all finishes (furring out walls, any necessary
abatement, new flooring, drywall, ceilings, display
boards, doors/hardware/access controls, lockers, etc.);
upgrades to electric/data/lighting; new LED lighting;
security systems; rebuild restrooms on all floors;
integration of an elevator; new security entry; ADA/
security upgrades.  Existing HVAC improvements have
been made previously.  Renovation/maintenance of
existing paving areas.  The total construction cost is
$4,554,000.
I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project,
as presented.
